12/23/22 - Weekly Board Notes

Heather Somers – Talkin' Testing Newsletter:

The Talkin' Testing newsletter was sent to all District staff on December 23, 2022, and it is linked here.

Jeff Voeller - Custodial Contract Update:

SEE ATTACHED BOARD MEMO CUSTODIAL CONTRACT UPDATE 12.22.22 DOCUMENT.

Shon Hocker - Harry W. Morrison Foundation Donation:

The CDA School District received the attached donation letter from the Harry W. Morrison Foundation for KTEC to purchase a mini excavator.

SEE ATTACHED HARRY MORRISON FOUNDATION DONATION TO KTEC LETTER 12-20-22 DOCUMENT.

Daily Enrollment and Absence Report (12/19/22-12/23/22):

SEE ATTACHED FY23 DAILY ENROLLMENT ABSENCE REPORT 12-23-22 DOCUMENT.

12/22/22 - Current Enrollment Numbers Reports:

SEE ATTACHED ELEMENTARY & SECONDARY ENROLLMENT REPORTS DOCUMENTS.

December 2022 - Elementary and Secondary Enrollment Comparison Reports:

These comparison reports show enrollment trends beginning with the 2017-18 school year through today's date. Reports are broken out by level: Elementary and Secondary as well as District-Wide.

SEE ATTACHED NOVEMBER 2022 DOCUMENTS:

- DEC. 2022 DISTRICT TREND REPORT
- DEC. 2022 ELEMENTARY TREND REPORT
- DEC. 2022 MIDDLE SCHOOL TREND REPORT
- DEC. 2022 HIGH SCHOOL TREND REPORT
- DEC. 2022 SECONDARY TREND REPORT

Pam Westberg - No Board Weekly Notes For The Next Two Weeks:

Due to the Holiday Break, there will be no publication of the Board Weekly Notes for the next two weeks.

Enjoy family and friends during the Holidays.

